
 

 

 

 

SUSPENSION OF NAVIGATION 

 

MIDDLE RIVER (ST JOHN’S COLLEGE) 
 

 

NOTICE is hereby given under Section 42 of the River Cam Navigation Act 1851 that 

navigation on that part of the River Cam adjacent to the Master’s Garden, St John’s 

College, will be suspended from 8am until 3pm on Monday 15th August 2011 (works 

previously scheduled for Monday 18
th

 July 2011). 

 

Tree surgeons will be undertaking tree reduction works adjacent to the navigation 

channel. River users are requested to proceed with caution and to observe the warning 

signs and instructions given by the contractors in attendance.  

 

The Conservators of the River Cam apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

For further information contact: 

 

The River Manager 

Conservators of the River Cam 

Baits Bite Lock 

Fen Road 

Milton 

Cambridge 

CB24 6AF 

 

Telephone: 01223 863785 

E-mail: river.manager@camconservators.org.uk 

Website: www.camconservators.org.uk 

 


